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The program of the workshop (planned for July 15 - 25, 2021) included lectures in the morning and sports 

and team activities in the afternoon. The lectures included content about the work and vision of True 

Mother, the work of the WFWP, the ideological framework of the Holly Community, the Divine 

Principle, and Purity. One of the highlights of the workshop was Challenge Day, where all participants 

had to fight through physical challenges and more at the individual, team, and group levels. 

 

Sadly, the workshop had to prematurely end on the 21st of July because a covid case was detected after 

performing a rapid antigen test on some of the participants. All participants were required to do an antigen 

test before the workshop started. Other measures were also taken to restrict the movement of people in 

and out of the WS center. 

 

And even so, it was always made clear that a scenario where the virus could spread could still happen. 

With the collaboration of the families, who provided support and prayers, the situation was properly 

handled and no major complications occurred. From the HARP committee, we feel blessed and protected 

and we are also grateful for the time we could share together. 

 

 

 


